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May 6, 2024 

Hello, 

I am writing to inform you that the Department of Environmental Quality Chemistry Laboratory 

will be increasing our laboratory testing fees by 10% on June 1, 2024. 

Our last fee increase was in August of 2019. A review of some of our commonly used supplies 

and services indicated costs for these have risen from 5% to as much as 98% since 2021 . 

We appreciate the opportunity to fulfill your chemical laboratory analysis needs. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Jim Quarnstrom 

Director of Chemistry, Environmental Quality 

701-328-6216 

jquarnst@nd.gov 
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